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Welcome Back to the  
2021-2022 school year.   

We are excited to have each of you back 
in the building, as we look forward to a 

new and fun filled school year! 
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The 

teachers 

are happy 

to see you! 

  

 
Messages from Teachers 
Parents, below you will find some happy and encouraging 
messages for students from our teachers. Happy reading and 
we look forward to having a productive school year with a 
little fun along the way.  
 
Welcome back to all our students!  We are glad you 
are here! --Ms. Driscoll 
 

Mrs. Lange’s class has been busy learning the daily routines, 

rules and procedures.  Lots of movement activities, songs and 

hands on learning fun as we get to know each other better and 

build our classroom family.  It is always so good to see each 

other’s’ smiling faces each day!  It’s going to be a great year! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

                                         --Ms. Wilkinson 

Our students are transitioning from high school to our 
Bridges program quite nicely!  Because we are Student 
Services, and work in an office setting, they all have name 
plates with Mr. or Ms. in front of their names and they are 
quite proud of it!  I even had a student correct a staff who 
called him by his name, and the student said, "That's MISTER 
........ to you!"  It was awesome!                ---Ms. Kaufman-Long 
 

“Welcome Back Students! Thank you for making me feel so 
welcome! I can’t wait to get to know each one of you!” 
---Ms. Conti 

 

 

 

 

Welcome back 

students! ---Ms. Tuck 



 

                             Welcome New Mustangs! 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Here are the new staff members of Magnolia School! They’re a wonderful addition to our school and will assist students 

in accomplishing their communication, academic, learning, and social emotional goals. Join us in welcoming them to the 

Magnolia Family the next time you’re on campus. 

Mrs. Conti,                    Teacher  

 

 

José Tirado 
 

LeCear Garcia 

Amber Conti, Teacher 
 

Lorna Wooten, MSW 

Social Worker 

 

Mary Lange, Teacher 

 

Charles Benedetti 

Eliana Haggard, SLP 



 

Hardworking 

Mustangs! 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

School has just begun and our students are already  

working hard! Best wishes to all of our Mustangs 

during this year’s learning journey. Keep up the good 

work 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 



 

  



 

                                                       

Magnolia Happenings! 
Events and Activities this school year 

                                                                                                                                                                                     
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Special 

Olympics and 

Field Day with 

Coach Kyla! 

Winter and Spring 

Music Concerts with 

Mr. Mitchell 

Our Clubs! 

Health & Nutrition 

Garden  

Art  

Reading  

 


